
 

    Snapshot   
A synopsis of the May 1, 2020 Missouri Transportation Finance Corporation (MTFC) Meeting 

 

 

Summary of Program Activity 
 

❑ One loan was approved for $8,781,000. 
 

❑ As of May 1, 2020, MTFC has approximately $59.5 million available to loan. 
 

Loan Approved 
City of Poplar Bluff - $8,781,000 to reconstruct Route 67 to a divided, multi-lane interstate 

highway facility from Route 160 south to County Road 338. 

 

Looking Ahead 
 

The MTFC’s next meeting will be August 12, 2020.  The deadline to apply is June 23, 2020. 
 

Questions?   
 

Call or email the Partnership Group! 

Sunny Wilde   Sunshine.wilde@modot.mo.gov   573-526-3690 

Doug Hood   Douglas.Hood@modot.mo.gov   573-526-3955 
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